
PERMISSION  TO  USE  PHOTOGRAPHS
RVUUF and its Religious Explorations program may use photographs and/or video of 
participating child(ren) for program purposes, including posting on our bulletin boards, 
website, Facebook pages, or creating slide presentations. Note: we will NEVER identify 
your child by name.

  Please CHECK ( √  ): 

Child’s Name YES:  May use as 
indicated in first 
paragraph above.

YES:  But may use 
*ONLY* within 
RVUUF’s buildings.

NO.  I do not give 
permission for 
photos/video to be 
used/ posted.

I give the Rogue Valley Unitarian Universalist Fellowship my permission to use – or 
withhold permission to use – photographs and video taken of my child(ren) as indicated 
above for each child.

____________________________ ___________________________ __________________

Parent/Guardian Signature Adult Name (Printed) Date
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